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DATE: August 16,2012 

TO: Docket Number 100330-WS 

FROM: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk /lJ.! 

RE: Memorandum to File for Clarification of Records fir 

Concerning the above-referenced docket, document number 09547-10 was assigned to a request 
by staff to file a recording of the customer meeting held in North Fort Myers on November 18, 
2010. This memo is intended to clarify. This recording fails to meet the following filing 
requirement: 

Rule 28-106.104(6) 	 Documents tendered for e-filing must be printable on 8.S inch by 11­
inch paper without loss of content or appearance. They must be 
transmitted in clearly-readable font with no less than one inch page 
margms. 

Therefore, in accordance with Office of Commission Clerk procedures, the customer meeting 
presented was placed in the audio repository, where it will remain until the State retention 
schedule has been met. 
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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 
To: Bart Fletcher 

cc: 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

Attachments: North Ft Myers Customer Meeting.WMA 

Monday, November 22, 2010 8 5 7  AM 

Stan Rieger; Robert Simpson; Curt Mouring; Andrew Maurey 

FW: Aqua Utilities Customer Meeting Recording - Docket No. 100330-WS 

Good morning, Bart. 

Per this e-mail, this customer meeting recording will be included in Docket 100330-WS. CLK will also place it in the 
audio repository. 

Dorothy 

From: Bart Fletcher 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 7:59 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Bart Fletcher; Stan Rieger; Robert Simpson; Curt Mouring; Andrew Maurey 
Subject: Aqua Utilities Customer Meeting Recording - Docket No. 100330-WS 
Importance: High 

Good morning, Dorothy. 

Please include the attached recording of a customer meeting in the docket file for Aqua Utilities, LLC. This meeting was held 
on November 18, 2010, in North Ft. Myers, Florida. 

Thanks, Bart 

1 1/22/2010 


